From: David Goodwin

Sent: Sunday, 2 April 2023 3:19 PM

To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches

Subject: New DA Proposal to Develop next to Barrrenjoey House
Categories: NBLPP

Dear Panelists, it’s about time for you all to reject the proposed development before the character of Palm
Beach/Pittwater is trashed and overdeveloped. Surely this proposal is not in sympathy with the surroundings and
requires you all to stand up and give it the the thumbs down.

Kind Regards,

David Goodwin

PO Box 740, MONA VALE NSW 1660





